
NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

WEDNESDAY 9th OCTOBER 2024

Dear BAMGOC Member

The club’s Annual General Meeting will be held on club night Wednesday 9th October. 

A nomination form is overleaf for you to complete and return. 

This is your club and your opportunity to raise any points you would like to be considered. 

All of the committee step down at the AGM, and the club would not evolve without change, 

so if you feel you have a couple of hours a month free, please volunteer your services. 

There is a three point procedure for voting in a new committee. 

1. Nomination forms must be received by noon on Thursday 12th September. These can 

be either posted to the address shown or scanned/photographed and emailed to 

secretary.bamgoc@gmail.com.  *Please see the guidance on nominating.

2. A voting paper will then be compiled which will be emailed out to members around 14th 

September. In accordance with GDPR privacy regulations this email will only be sent 

to those who have elected to receive emails from us. 

3. You can then decide your preferred choices from those available. The voting paper must 

be returned by noon on Thursday 3rd October. 

It can be either posted to the address on the form or scanned/photographed and 

emailed to secretary.bamgoc@gmail.com.  

Votes will not be accepted at the AGM. Only members in possession of a current 

membership card may stand for office, nominate, second a nomination or vote.

*Do not nominate a member without first asking if they are willing to stand. If you do not 

have the opportunity to ask in person if someone is willing to stand, email 

secretary.bamgoc@gmail.com and Pauline will pass on your details to the member 

concerned so that you can be in contact with each other.

If it is not possible for you to get your nomination form physically seconded, it will be 

acceptable to ask your Seconder for permission for you to sign the form on their behalf 

(pp).  You can then scan or photograph the completed form and send either by post or by 

email to: secretary.bamgoc@gmail.com. 

The nomination form must be returned by noon on Thursday 12th September.  

If you would like to know what the roles entail please contact any committee member, but 

most importantly the committee work as a team so no task becomes too onerous.

Kind regards

Pauline Leverett & Hélène Vaughan

Joint Area Secretaries - secretary.bamgoc@gmail.com  

01934 833648



BRISTOL AREA MG OWNERS CLUB AGM 2024

NOMINATION FORM

Please ensure that any nomination has two signatures, proposer and 
seconder. [If it is not possible for you to get your nomination form 
physically seconded, it will be acceptable to ask your seconder for 
permission to sign the form on their behalf (pp)]. 
[FORMS WITH WORDS LIKE “EXISTING COMMITTEE” WRITTEN ACROSS THEM 
WILL NOT BE COUNTED]. 
You do not have to fill in a separate form for each committee post.

Do not nominate a member without first asking if they are willing to stand.
This form must be returned by noon on Thursday 12th September, no 
nominations or votes will be accepted at the AGM. Only members in 
possession of a current membership card may stand for office, nominate, 
second a nomination or vote 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO:
Pauline Leverett, 8 Franklins Way, Claverham, Somerset BS49 4ND
Or email a photo or scan to: secretary.bamgoc@gmail.com.

BAMGOC COMMITTEE NOMINATIONS 2024

COMMITTEE POST� NAME OF NOMINEE PROPOSER SECONDER

Chairman

Area Secretary/ies

Treasurer

Event Co-Ordinator

Membership Secretary

Fund Raiser

Associate Member

Associate Member


